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A charge of Sfr 15 will be made on the day
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Make your reservation now with
IMCZ Secretary-John STUART
St Adrianstr 22A, 6318 Walchwil
T 041-7582593 F 041-758 25 94

E-M stuartj@ch.sibt.com
Closing date Sunday 3rd March 2002

book now book now book now

>URGENT<

Etter Sohne AG, Chollerstr 4, 6300 Zug

(INTERNATIONAL MEN'S CLUB OF ZUG and
BRITISH SWISS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE)

Tuesday 5th March 2002
Visit starts 15.30 hrs

(so be there a few minutes before)
Visit finishes with apero at approx 17.00 hrs

IMCZ and BSCC

To see production oftheir world class
products

TO VISIT
ETTER KIRSCH
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OCTOBER date 10 be announced 2002
Visit Multiforsa
Steinhausen

MAY dale 10 be announced 2002
Visit-Rhododenron Park Seleger Moor
RitTerswil. ZH

watch this space in future issues

for a rottingforecast ofIMCZ~nU

JUNE I SATURDAY 2002
SummerBBQ
Heuboden. Risch

esce- British Swi.. Chamber of Commerce
ETZG-. Enalillh~Group ofZua
IMCZ- -lnlemauonaI Men'. Ch.lb orlu,
ZIWC- -lu.lnlemallon.IWomen•• Ch.lb
ZIWCBf-ZIWC Bu.alnus Forum

APRIL 3 WEDNESDAY 2002
Visit Swiss Armoured DivISion and Tank
Museum, Thun
Thun, BE

SEPTEMBER date to be announced 2002
Charity GolfToumament
HOlzhausem

MARCH 5 TUESDAY 2002
BSCClIMCZ Visit to Ener Kirsch
Etter SOhne AG, Zug

VISIT OUR WEB SITE
»www.imcz.com«

STAMMTISCH - EVERY THURSDAY
17.30 bn 10 apprOL 19.00 bn Casino
Rest..n.al, Zug

FUTURE EVENTS
Watch this column for a rolling forecast of
IMCZ evtnts 80d ennts to which IMCZ
members .n~ inviled.
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Bas VEENENDAAL
David HARRIS
John STUART
Graham EVANS
To be advised
Roland DONNER
Joop HUBBELING

The old board was discharged with thar.ks a..,d
gifts from the President and the new board
presented
President
Vice President
Secretary
Treasurer
Member
Board

Other news regarding the Annual General
Meeting is given elsewhere on this page.

In his report the President brought the Club
membership to everyone's attention.
Membership currently stands at 180 and this
despite many new members joining. Currently
new members are roughly balanced by older
members departing the area.

Copies of the Presidents report and Financial
report will be mailed with the April IMCZ
NEWS.

The auditor's, Max Lustenberger and Murray
Marr, presented their report showing that the
Clubs finances were in good order. In a light
hearted gesture the auditors presented the out
going Club Treasurer, Bas Veenendaal, with
the old petty cash box as a thank you for his
hard work. The two auditors will sgtand again
for the coming year.

STAMMTISCH
The Stam is back at the Casino-Thursday
evening from 17.3010 approx 19.00hrs

The Presidential report highlighted the years
events and paid special tribute to those Club
members had passed away during the year­
namely Rudy Schaller, Femand Oser and Ivar
Eckman.

Of the Clubs annual events the Bums Night
Supper was by far the most popular with this
years attendance reaching 86.
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0 Encourage a Friend to Join the IMCZ 0

0
Just send his name and address details

0
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0 to 0

0 Mike BENTLEY, 0

0 Mattenweg 9. 6312 Steinhausen 0

0 and he will do the rest. 0
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0 PLEASE 0
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24th ANNUAL GENERAL
MEETING

The meeting., held at the Casino on 7th
Febru8J)'. passed smoothly through it's
various phases.

The Clubs annual barbecue had by contrast
dropped from irs original attendance of 60+,
some 5 or 6 years ago, to less than 30 in 200 I.
This has resulted in a newly fonnulated BBQ
for 2002.
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The Board wishes to thank Mike for his
considerable work on the Club's behalf
despite having a very full work schedule.

NEW HONORARY
MEMBER

At the recent Annual General Meeting Board
member David HARRIS was elevated to the
rank of Honorary member in recognition for
his long and devoted service to the Club.

For a number of years Mike has also been
active as fund Fund Raiser for the IMCZ
Charity Golf Committee.

At the recent AGM a motion was put forward
to maintain the membership dues at the
existing Sfr 55.

Any "-$ upnJUd In lhe IMel NEWS an tho# of1M
COItInboo/Or and 1IlOl MCUmrI/y IJJo.R O/IM IMCZ

MEMBERSIDP DUES
Enclosed you will find your 2002 invoice
(Rechnung) for Club membership dues.
PLEASE pay this quickly so that our new
Treasurer can settle down to his job in
comfort.

David. who joined the (MCZ in 1983, has
served on the Board since the middle of 1985
a postion ratified at the 1986 AGM. His first
post was that of Membership Secretary and as
such was responsible for computerising the
membership list and laying the ground work
for later Board members to develop the
Business Dalabank.

P~idnl: • Bu VEENENDAAl.
T01·761 1053 E-M lIIOleco@datM:ornmdl
YI« Pruidnl: • David HARJUS
T04I-7903511 E-M daYidbafTb@bNeWlndl
SKrda..,: - Joha STUART
T 041·751 25 93 E-M 1IlIarti@ch..ibl: com
TI'ftlIIII'tr: ar.ham EVANS
T04I-7904' S5 E-M grahlm evanl@bluewin_ch
Memknhip 5«:
Board Me_kn: •
Roland DUNNER-T 079·2276447
Joop HUBBELING-T 041·78075 SO

MEMBERSHIP
SECRETARY

Sadly at the AGM we had to say goodbye to
Mike BENTLEY as a Board member. Mike
will however continue to carry out the
functions of Membership Secretary until such
times as we have been able to develop the
Club database to a more advanced level and
integrate it with the Club web site.
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o MANY THANKS MIKE FOR 0
o YOUR DEDICATED WORK 0
o ON THE CLUB'S BEHALF. 0
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